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Welcome back Vikings! We hope you had a nice summer. Let’s make it a great year!  

 

Please refer to the Daily Bulletin for sport locations & release times, auditions, try-outs, 

lunch clubs, special events, dances, rallies, spirit wear attire, and so much more! You can 

scan the bulletin QR code posted around campus, pick one up in the office, view it on our 

website or the display case in back of the school office. 

 

Vikings, if you do not have a student ID badge, please come to the office before school, at 

lunch or after school to get one. Make it a habit to have it with you when you are at school. 

 

Attention girl golfers! If you are interested in playing golf this year, there will be a mandato-

ry sign-up meeting with Coach Carras this Friday at lunch in H-1. Tryouts, practices, and the 

season will be discussed. Please bring your lunch!  

 

Seniors, plan on attending our traditional Senior Sunrise event this Friday at 

7:30 by the S bldg. Catch up with your peers and enjoy some free  pancakes!  

 

Student drivers:  we do not have designated senior parking spaces. Chalking up a space 

does not make it yours and any student driver can park there. Please do not let it become an 

issue.  Absolutely no students are allowed to park in our staff, visitor, Loma Vista or Marigold 

parking lots, otherwise you will receive discipline. When student parking is full you can park 

on the street. Thank you!  

 

 

 

 

WEDNESDAY  

9:00 START    

1, 3, 5, 7 

MAKE  IT  A  GREAT  DAY  VIKINGS! 


